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KAIMOSI FRIENDS UNIVERSITY  

Office of the Dean of Students 

Memo 

From:  Acting Dean of Students      Date: 5
th
 February, 2025 

 

 

To: All Students        Ref: KAFU/534 /INT-COR/012 /VOL1 (36) 

 

 

SUBJECT: GUIDELINES FOR PEACEFUL ELECTION CAMPAIGNS 

 

We have received reports of violence emanating from student election campaigns’ incidences 

with some students injured. Additionally, as of February 5, 2025, five students are in police 

custody due to campaign-related violence, including incidents in off-campus areas. 

 

As election campaigns begin, we urge all students to conduct them peacefully and responsibly. 

We strongly advise all students to avoid any form of violence. Candidates and their teams must 

ensure supporters adhere to KAFUSA election rules and national laws. 

 

To prevent disruptions, vuvuzela use and chanting are restricted to 4:00 PM – 6:00 PM.  

Furthermore, campaigning is prohibited in the Administration Block, Assembly Hall, and 

Governors Hall areas. The university has enhanced security to maintain order and ensure 

student safety.  

 

Let us all work together to uphold a peaceful election period. 

 

Thank you.  

  

  

 

Dr. Dinah Were   

ACTING DEAN OF STUDENTS   

 

Copy: Acting Deputy Vice Chancellor (ASA&R)    

 Registrar, Academic Affairs    To note    

Security Officer    

Director, ICTs – To upload to the University Website 


